
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE: STG IPI Fuel Surcharge Increase 
 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
Effective April 11th, 2022, our fuel surcharge on all IPI services will increase to 31%. In 
addition to this increase, we are currently in negotiation with our rail partners on new annual 
agreements that will go into effect June 1st. We expect a similar increase to last year with 
fuel remaining a big variable at this point. Further updates to that increase will come out by 
mid-April.   
 
Please reach out to your local STG contact with any additional questions.  
    


